

## OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR P.O. Box 600, State University, AR 72467 | o: 870-972-3030 | f: 870-972-3465

## MEMORANDUM

December 17, 2014

To:

Jeff Pittman, Chair

**Shared Governance Oversight Committee** 

From: Tim Hudson, Ph.D.

Chancellor

Re:

Shared Governance Proposal 14 FA 01, Smoke-free Campus Policy

On Tuesday, December 16, I received and carefully reviewed the attached report on Shared Governance Proposal 14 FA 01, regarding changes to the current Smoke-Free Campus Policy. Based upon the majority of support of the proposed changes and consideration of the constituency group comments, I approve the recommended changes to the Smoke-free Campus Policy.

Pursuant to the Shared Governance Proposal Review Process, the campus community will be informed of my decision, which will be done through the ASU Digest.

Thank you for your leadership and please extend my appreciation to the SGOC members for their participation in the shared governance process.

TH:slj

XC:

**Executive Council**